
Netgear Incorporated 
350 East Plumeria Drive, San Jose, CA 95134, USA 

Tel:408-890-3657/Fax:408-907-8097 

 

 

Date: July 9, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: Supersede for FCC ID: PY319300461, Granted Date: 07/06/2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We, Netgear Incorporated, would like to supersede FCC MPE test report and statement, since 

revised MPE distance.  

The superseded documents are listed as below: 

 

Original File name Newly File name 

SA190729C13_Pegatron_CAX30_FCC 

MPE 

SA190729C13_Pegatron_CAX30_FCC 

MPE_rev01 

 

Should you have any question or comment regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------ 

David Kay/ Regulatory Compliance Director 

Netgear Incorporated 

TEL: 4088903657 

FAX: 4089078097 

E-mail: david.kay@netgear.com 


